March 9, 2021

Good Afternoon,

Chairman Monson and Members of the House Appropriations Committee — Education and
Environment Division, for the record, | am Rick Clayburgh, President and CEO of the North
Dakota Bankers Association. NDBA supports engrossed SB 2020 as amended by the Senate
Appropriations Committee, especially the provisions relating to the NDSU Extension and Ag
Research.

We urge your committee to support the restored baseline funding level for SB 2020.

Thank you,

Al

Rick Clayburg
President and CEQO
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